



December 6, 2011

Highlight Motor Freight Inc. 500 Creditstone Rd Concord, ON L4K 3Z3

Dear Highlight Motor Freight Inc.,

On behalf of our kids, I want to thank you for your recent gift. Your donation allows us to open doors of opportunity and hope, which our kids so desperately need. Covenant House is open 24 hours a day, seven days a week – ready to take care of young people who find their way to us.

With the help of people like you, we offer thousands of homeless youth a safe shelter, food, clothing and guidance so they can move from a life on the street to a life with a future.

I hope this package provides you with more understanding of the special work you have decided to support. We want you to know about what we do at Covenant House and, more importantly, about our kids. If you would like more information or a tour of our home, please contact us. We would be pleased to hear from you.

Once again, we are grateful for your support.

Sincerely,

Bruce Rivers

**Executive Director**